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Important Notice

Recruitment to the post of Sub-Inspector in Delhi Police,
CAPFs and Assistant Sub-Inspector in CISF Examination,
2018.

F.No. 3/1/2018-P&P-II:- Candidates may refer to the Notice of Recruitment
to the post of Sub-Inspector in Delhi Police, CAPFs and Assistant Sub-
Inspector in CISF Examination, 2018. Paper-l of the said examination,
which was to be conducted by the Commission from 04.06.2018 to
10.06.2018, has been postponed due to administrative reasons. The fresh
dates of the examination will be notified on the website of the Commission,
in due course.

Under Secretary (P&P-II)
29" May, 2018




